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With November now upon us, it's time to admit that Winter is just around the corner, with the 
obligatory 'eating, drinking, and watching old films on TV' festival next month.  This all happens 
after a far more important event of course.  Wednesday 1st December is the date for our Club 
AGM, to be held at the Wishing Well pub in Dyke.  The current plan is to have some refreshments 
avaliable in the shape of sausages and chips, this usually helps with the attendance.  If you have any 
items you would like added to the agenda please let either Niall or this Newsletter know within the 
next couple of days.  Also Committee posts are up for re-election (including Chairman) so if you 
would like to contribute to the running of your Club, don't be shy in coming forward.
This month's Club meeting brought forth a decision to officially buy the triple gang, sit-on, cylinder 
mower that Malcolm had acquired for a very reasonable price.  It has already been tested out with 
excellent results and it's cost should be more than adequately covered by selling the yellow mower.  
This will mean we have a topper mower (behind the tractor) for long grass and the recently cleared 
area, a good mower which cuts short and has extended the 'centre patch' to the full length of the 
field and a brace of small hand mowers to deal with the close-in stuff.
The recent high winds have caused a couple of problems which are in the process of being rectified.  
One of our spare roofing sheets near the shed had to be recovered from the drain at the end of the 
Field, odd bits of benches have been fished out of the drain behind the Club hut and the Porta Potty 
by the shed has been returned to an upright position prior to a clean out.  Additionally the shed roof 
had been repaired shortly before the last bit of high wind, so the shed still has a roof.
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Hopefully, everyone should shortly be receiving an e-mail about the formation of a Club WhatsApp 
group for letting people know who's going to the Field. This is intended to replace our current 
Booking Site with a simpler and quicker system.

This month's Spotlight Model is 
Eddie's new Ruckus.  The difference 
with this one is that it's the Pro-
build, uncovered version, a balsa ARTC 
(Almost Ready To Cover) one, in place 
of the more usual foamy.  In Eddie's 
case, power comes from an SC .46 
which provides more than adequate 
power for it's 54 inch wingspan.

Final Fun Fly League Results (Two worst scores dropped).
   Mark Eggleston
   Dave English
   Malcolm Styles
   Jim Johanesen
   Roger Robbins
   Simon Roberts
   Gareth Richards
   Derek Bailey
   Jon Cole
   Allan Brooks
   Steve White
   Alan Brain / Matt Hutchison.
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Finally, the Club Winter Meal has now had it's date confirmed as Saturday 29th January at the 
Wishing Well pub in Dyke.  Menus will be forthcoming soon.  Those wishing to go please let either 
Eddie or this Newsletter know soonest so the numbers can be sorted out.


